GENERAL PLAN UPDATE ADOPTION
CoTATI CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
201 WEST SIERRA AVENUE

On Tuesday, February 17, 2015 at 7:00 pm,
the City of Cotati Planning Commission will
hold a public hearing to consider adoption
of the draft general plan update and

associated environmental impact report.
You have been mailed this notice because
certain land use and/or circulation
changes are being proposed for

properties immediately adjacent to,

and around Highway 116. Policies and
actions adopted with the draft general
plan will guide the development of property
for the next twenty years. The draft EIR provides an
analysis of the potential environmental impacts associated
with implementation of the general plan.

Members of the public and other interested agencies and individuals are invited to
attend the hearing and provide comments for the Planning Commission’s consideration.
Alternatively, written comments can be provided to: Vicki Parker, Community
Development Director, 201 West Sierra Avenue, Cotati, CA 94931. Written comments
must be received by February 17, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. Copies of the general plan and draft
EIR are available at City Hall, at the address
provided above and online at
www.cotati.generalplan.org.
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